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Stacey McBride Promoted to Deputy County Administrator/Finance Director 

Amherst County Administration is pleased to announce that Finance Director Stacey McBride has been promoted 
to Deputy County Administrator. The previous Deputy County Administrator, David Proffitt, also served as 
Purchasing Agent and retired on June 30, 2023.  
 
As Deputy County Administrator, Stacey will assist the County Administrator in coordinating budget, personnel, 
and administrative policy matters to ensure compliance and maintain operational standards. She will also assist 
the County Administrator with preparing and presenting the annual budget to the County Board of Supervisors 
and serve as County Administrator when required. Like her predecessor, Ms. McBride will hold dual titles and 
continue her duties as Director of Finance. 
 
Stacy joined Amherst County Staff as Director of Finance in 2016 and has worked in government finance jobs in 
Lynchburg City and the Town of Appomattox since 2006. She has been a Virginia Certified Public Accountant 
since 1996. She holds a Master's in Public Administration from Virginia Tech and a Bachelor of Arts in 
Accounting from Lynchburg College.  
 

 

 
 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 
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